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February 28, 2019

Dear House Committee on Health Care,

As a citizen of Oregon, I would like it to be known that HB3063 is not something I support. I believe that
has a teacher and a parent I should have the right to make medical decisions for my own family. This is
simply to inform you of my dissent.

Thank you,

Charity Myrick
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